March 4, 1981

Mr. Simon Der Sahagian

2404 Zena Lane N.E.
Albuquerque, New Mexico 87112
Dear Mr. Der Sahagian:

It was qood to hear from you. Your letter and the photograph
revived fond memories of a pleasurable visit.

We will be most happy to communicate with Mr. Connors. We do
not know if he can be helpful but, from the disposition he has shown
in the past, feel sure that he will do whatever is possible.

In any event we will write to him.

May the Lord bless your family always.

Prayerfully,

Archbishop Torkom Manoogian
Primate




